Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>

Sent: Monday, August 12, 2019 11:28 AM

To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Subject: RE: Update for NMOCD- James Ranch Unit #36 Battery (2RP-5448)
Attachments: JRU 36 - closure 2RP_5448 pdf

Rob,

Here you go. Thanks! —Kyle

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD [mailto:Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us]

Sent: Monday, August 12, 2019 9:59 AM

To: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>

Subject: RE: Update for NMOCD- James Ranch Unit #36 Battery (2RP-5448)

Kyle,

Can | get you to sign and date this closure page for the James Ranch Unit #36 Bat spill that DCP is taking responsibility
for and I'll close it out.

Thanks,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 840-5963
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

From: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle Littrell@xtoenergy.com>

Sent: Friday, August 2, 2019 2:57 PM

To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>;
Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>

Cc: Ashley Ager <aager@ltenv.com>; Tacoma Morrissey <tmorrissey@|tenv.com>; Dan Moir (dmoir@Iltenv.com)
<dmoir@Itenv.com>

Subject: Update for NMOCD- James Ranch Unit #36 Battery (2RP-5448)

Afternoon Rob,

This email serves as a reminder of the phone conversation we had regarding the James Ranch Unit # 36 Battery (2RP-
5448). As we discussed, DCP Midstream has assumed responsibility for this release and has submitted their own
notification and permit request. Also, attached is a cut from an email | received from Bill Glushko at DCP

Midstream. Please let me know if | need to provide additional information to you for closure. Thanks. —Kyle



Thanks,

Kyle Littrell

Safety, Health & Environmental Supervisor
Permian Business Unit

XTO Energy Inc.

6401 N. Holiday Hill Dr.
Midland, Tx 79707
Phone:(432)-221-7331
Mobile:(970)-317-1867

kyle littrell@xtoenergy.com

Kyle,
After our call, I've advised Kyle Norman (Tasman) to proceed with the cleanup and sampling, and told him DCP will £

As requested, attached is the resubmitted Initial C141 for the Line Strike, 5-1-2019.
Tasman and | have been in contact with Robert Hamlet about a sampling plan for closure.,
I'll keep you in the loop and send you the results. When they come back in 2 weeks or so.

Thanks, and don't hesitate to call if you have any questions.

Bill

Bill Glushko
DEP Midstream [Env

waglushko @®depmidstream com
cell 432.269.5411




